
 
   

 

 

     

     

  

  

  

 

   

 

 

      

     

    

  

   

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

  

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 We sent our Lower Site Year 1 children to Ogden Water on Thursday and they had a great 

morning! Next Thursday it’s 1M’s turn. As detailed below, Monday is ‘Odd Socks’ Day to 

celebrate our stance against bullying. We end the week with Children In Need day, details 

below. Keep the 26th November free in your diaries to support Holy Nativity as the whole 

community comes together to celebrate our year with the Church Christmas Fair (see 

below) 

 

 

Next week is National Anti-Bullying Week.  
We are so proud of how well our children treat one 

another in school but know there are rare occasions when 
children can be unkind to one another too. 

 

The theme next week is ‘Reach Out with Kindness’ and we 
will be looking at how we can be kind to each other and 

also kind to ourselves.  
Please wear odd socks on Monday to show your support 

for Anti-Bullying Week. 
 

We invite all staff and children to wear ‘non-uniform’ Children in 
Need clothes if they have any, Spots on clothes or just Blue clothes 
which is the colour known around the world for bullying awareness at 
the end of Anti-Bullying Week. 
 
Please bring a  donation of 50p towards a wonderful cause. 

FRIDAY 18 NOVEMBER 

Good Luck Mrs Coady 

Today is Mrs Coady’s last 
day before she takes time 
off to welcome her first 
child. We will miss Mrs 
Coady greatly but we 

wish her and Mr Coady 
much joy and happiness 

as they begin a new 
chapter in their lives and 
look forward to meeting 
their new addition very 

soon! 

Our Christmas concerts will be held the week beginning 12th December  
(days to be confirmed) 

 

Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 15th December. 
 

Friday 16th December will be Christmas parties and a buffet lunch. 
 

WE WILL BREAK UP ON FRIDAY 16TH AT 2.15 pm 


